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The Arizona Thoracic Society i a chapter of the American Thoracic Society.




Next Meeting, Wednesday, January 22, 2014, 6:30pm, 
Shea Hospital, Scottsdale
Upcoming Events
The California Thoracic Society will be hosting their Annual CTS Winter Symposium 1/24/14-1/25/14 on venous thromboembolism and fungal pulmonary disease. The conference site is Quail Lodge in Carmel, CA (831-620-8866, http://www.quaillodge.com/). When you call to make your hotel reservation, be sure to ask for the special CTS room rate of $149. Further information can be obtained from the California Thoracic Society website at http://www.calthoracic.org/content/events. 
The 42nd annual New Mexico Lung Disease Symposium entitled "Snooze News You Can Use" will be held on Saturday, February 22, 2014, 7:15 am-5:30 pm, at the Marriott Pyramid North Hotel Conference Center, Albuquerque, NM. Continental breakfast, lunch & breaks included in registration fee. Watch the New Mexico Thoracic Society website at http://www.nmthoracic.org for further information. 
Southwest Journal of Pulmonary & Critical Care Annual Report
The 2013 annual report from the SWJPCC editor is available on the SWJPCC website. There were 164 postings during 2013. Our readership has steadily grown to over 12,000/month unique IP addresses and over 16,000/month page views (the number of files that are requested from a site, also known as “hits”).

December 2013 ATS Meeting

Notes from the December meeting in Tucson are posted at December 2013 Arizona Thoracic Society Notes. 
